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Name(s):

Will be able to come to the Light Festival and Parents evening from ______ till ______pm.

Unfortunately, will not be able to come.

4A Albert Street, Windsor, Berkshire, SL4 5BU www.thegreenroomschool.com 01753 866711

Parents Evening & A Festival of Light!
Friday 20th January 4 - 5.30pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

Happy New Year to you all and we hope you have had a restful break and 2017 is off to a good start!

To kick off our year, we would like to invite you all to come to the Green Room next Friday for two 
reasons:

Firstly, our Arts Award students have been busy exploring the concepts of ‘light and dark’. As part of 
their course, they need to share this with an audience, so it would be very much appreciated if you 
could come along and see the exciting array of work they have been doing. The poster attached will 
give you more information.

Whilst you are here it would also be a good opportunity to meet the teachers of our core subjects in 
Science, English and Maths. This will give you the chance to see how your child is progressing so far, 
and what would be beneficial to do between now and the exams in the Summer. These would only be 
short meetings, but useful for you to have an informal chance to meet up. 

Please could you let us know (either by using the reply slip or sending us a text or email to 
angel@thegreenroomschool.com) if you are able to attend and what sort of time you would be able to 
make it. Then we can allocate you appointment slots to meet with Callum, Tom and Rebecca. All our 
other staff will be here as well if you’d like to talk about Sport, Health and Fitness or The Edge. 
Please send in replies as soon as you can so we can make sure you get a suitable appointment slot.

Transport on the day will take pupils not involved with the festival home at the usual time, they can 
them come back with you. All other pupils will need to be collected at the end of the festival at 
5.30pm.

If you cannot make next Friday, but would still like to meet the teachers, you are always welcome to 
make an appointment to see them at a suitable time. Please contact Angel in the front office if you 
would like to do this.

We look forward to seeing next Friday, any queries, please get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Richard
Co-Head of School
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